
 
 

Hi! My name is Laura Oberg, and I am so excited to 

get the year started! I have a lot of information to 

share with you. Please let me know if you have any questions. I’m looking 

forward to working with you and your student this year! 

  

Weekly newsletter: My newsletter goes home every Monday. I will send a 

paper copy and post on ClassDojo. Please check the newsletter every week 

for information about our classroom studies, school events, etc.  

 

Homework: One page of math and reading or spelling will go home every day. 

Please have your student complete the page every evening and return it the 

next day. We will check the homework every morning. There will be a spelling 

test every Friday. 

 

STEAM: (Science Technology Engineering Art Math) Throughout the year, 

we will be collecting items for our STEAM projects. Please consider sending 

in items such as small boxes, yarn, beads, paper cups/plates, etc.  

 

Snacks:  We will have a quick snack every day in the morning. I am asking 

families to send in something quick and easy for the entire class to share 

(e.g., cheese crackers, string cheese (I can refrigerate), pretzels, fruit 

snacks, Gold Fish, popcorn, box of cereal). Please do not send in any type of 

chips, cookies, yogurt or candy. Our snacks need to be something students 

can eat at their seats while they work or take outside easily. 

 



Supplies: The school supplies paper, pencils, and crayons. If each family 

could please send in the following items, it would be greatly appreciated! 

Throughout the year I will be letting you know when we run low. 

    

• box of tissues  

• plastic pencil box      

• package of sanitizer wipes for cleaning tables 

 

Contact Information: Please make sure you connect to our ClassDojo. Watch 

for the invite. I will be sending it once I have the most updated parent contact 

information. ClassDojo is the quickest and easiest way to communicate. If you 

need to leave a message for me or your child during school hours, please call 

the front office at 232-7200 to ensure I get the message. My email is 

laura.oberg@tusd1.org.  

 

If we haven’t already met, please stop by and introduce yourself! I am 

looking forward to a wonderful year!  

 

          Sincerely, 

           Laura Oberg 
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